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SRCD Signs on to the Coalition for National
Science Funding's (CNSF) Letter to President
Donald Trump and Congressional Leaders
regarding the government shutdown.

SRCD joins other U.S. scientific organizations in urging government leaders to end the government

shutdown of January 2019 and reinstate funding to the National Science Foundation (NSF), a key player in

America's scientific research enterprise.

Download a PDF of the Letter
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/cnsf_partial_government_shutdown_letter_1.23.19_0.pdf
https://cnsf.us/

